
From: Sarah Gravill  
Sent: 30 November 2023 17:45 
To: Planning 
Cc: matthew Gravill 
Subject: Objection ref 2023/251/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
Hi. 
The government has just announced new rules that require councils to fully 
consult residents before removing trees. Please make sure you do this before 
allowing the removal of carbon absorbing plant matter. 
Thanks. 
Sarah Gravill. 
 
 


